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I oppose HB 2025 because we the people of Oregon are suffering at this time 

economically!  We can barely afford to buy groceries and are living pay check to pay 

check. The Oregon House is completely out of touch with their constituents. The 

timing on this bill is horrendous and you all will pay at the next election.  


